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       MINUTES 

         WEST GREY POLICE SERVICES BOARD 
MONDAY, APRIL 25, 2022 

 
A hybrid meeting (virtual and in-person) of the West Grey Police Services Board was 
held via ZOOM on Monday, April 25, 2022 with a ZOOM link also available on the 
Municipal website for public viewing. 
 
Present: Chair Christine Robinson, Vice Chair Doug Townsend, Betty Moric,  

Heather Webb, Secretary, Chief Rob Martin and Inspector Jeremy White 
were gathered in the  Council Chambers at the West Grey Municipal 
Office. 

 
Attending Virtually:     H. Tingling     Amended as per Resolution      

        #027-2022-May 5, 2022 

 
Meeting was called to order by Chair Robinson at 9:02 a.m. 
  
Resolution #025 -2022 
Moved by D. Townsend 
Seconded by B. Moric 
THAT the Board deviate from the agenda if required. 
Carried. 
 
Declaration of Pecuniary interest 
None declared at this time. 
 
Message received from member Shea that he was running late and would be joining the 
meeting virtually. 
 
Minutes 
Resolution #06-2022 
Moved by B. Moric 
Seconded by D. Townsend 
THAT the regular meeting minutes of April 11, 2022 be approved as presented. 
Carried. 
 

Business Arising 
During discussions on response to a Council notice of motion it was discovered that the 
internet had crashed so the ZOOM link was no longer available. 
 
The meeting recessed at 9:15 a.m. in an attempt to resolve technical issues. 
 
Connectivity was obtained at 9:30 a.m. at which point the meeting resumed with G. 
Shea now present. 
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Chair Robinson recounted the discussion which had occurred prior to the recess 
wherein the Board had expressed their wish to meet with Council. That meeting will be 
a Special Meeting of Council and as such will follow the Council procedural bylaw and 
the Clerk will set the agenda.   
 
In response to a question from Doug Townsend on meeting length, one meeting or two, 
due to the educational component involved which may use a good portion of time, the 
Chair advised that Council meetings run a maximum of four hours with a half hour 
extension possible by motion. As part of the meeting format it was mentioned that an 
invitation will need to be extended to the Solicitor General’s Office for delivery of the 
educational component. 
 
The internet connection was lost again at 9:40 a.m. 
 
With no success in resolving the internet/server issues the meeting was adjourned at 
9:45 a.m. with new meeting date to be arranged. 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                       .                                                      . 
  Christine Robinson, Chair       Heather Webb, Secretary 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


